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Report for: 

Tottenham and Seven Sisters 

Area Committee – 26 

November 2013  

Item 

Number: 
 

 

Title: Update on Issues Raised at the Previous Area Forum Meeting 

 

Report 

Authorised by: 

Clifford Hart – Democratic Services Manager 

 

Lead Officer: 

Xanthe Barker, Principal Committee Coordinator 

Tel: 020 8489 2957 

Email: xanthe.barker@haringey.gov.uk  

 

 

Ward(s) affected: N/A 

 

Non Key  

 

1. Describe the issue under consideration 

 

To receive an update on the issues raised by residents at the previous Area Forum meeting 

held on 25 April 2013.  

 

2. Recommendations 

 

To note the report and agree any further actions that may be required. 

 

3. Topics Discussed at the Area Forum on 25 April 2013 

The discussion topic at the last meeting was: ‘Tottenham Regeneration’. Following the 

Forum part of the meeting the Committee discussed the general themes of concern arsing 

from this and actions that should be taken forward.  

 

Tottenham Green Park – East 

The Council’s Neighbourhood Action Team, who are responsible for maintaining parks, 

have liaised with Veolia to review the cleansing schedule for this area and this will continue 

to be reviewed on an ongoing basis.  

 

High Road – Crossing from Seven Sisters Tube Station to Tesco 
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Officers from the Council’s Tottenham Team and TfL have advised that problems 

experienced at the crossing were associated with the temporary arrangements in place at 

the time of the last Area Forum meeting. Now that the High Road was fully open and the 

temporary closures have ceased these had been resolved.  

 

Gyratory Works/Transport for London Website 

TfL have advised that the Tottenham Hale scheme webpage can be reach via the link 

below: 

 

 www.tfl.gov.uk/tottenhamhalescheme   

 

The page is up-to-date as of 20 October when TfL made Monument Way, Hale Road and 

The Hale two-way. The page is reviewed and updated regularly to ensure the information 

contained on it is relevant.  

 

At this particular meeting we were asked to add more information to the site about when 

our contactors Balfour Beatty will be carrying out work in particular areas. We are 

investigating the possibility of this. However, as the location and types of works being 

undertaken changes from night to night, it is difficult for us to ensure such a web page has 

accurate information, while still giving a project overview.  

 

Tottenham Green/High Road – Showcasing Local Business and Produce 

The Tottenham Regeneration Team has sponsored the Tottenham Ploughman’s Market, 

which is an event to showcase quality produce made in Tottenham. The stallholders 

include representation from food, beer, crafts, arts and entertainment businesses. The 

event is being held at Bruce Castle Museum on the 8 December. It is the team’s intention 

to work with the organisers of this event to support them to run regular markets in 

Tottenham and to help them grow their database of businesses.  

 

The Tottenham Team is also delivering a Winter Market on the 30 November on 

Tottenham Green East to support the Christmas light switch on. This will host fifteen local 

businesses and business start up as well as giving a platform to other community 

organisations including Unity radio and Gladesmore School.  

 

In addition the Tottenham Team is also working with the Friends of Tottenham Green and 

the Tottenham Traders Partnership to ensure there is a regular calendar of events during 

2014.  

 

 

  

 


